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Our Ref: Fad6590-12/980

Mr Peter Polgar
Financial Controlier
The Warringah Club
PO Box 354
MANLY NSW 2095

Dear Mr Polgar

Thank you for your assistance with the AEC's review of the disclosure return lodged for the
Warringah Club covering the 2010/11 financial year.

The attached compliance review report provides details of our findings. As the correction
to the 2010/11disclosure return is required, you are required to amend the return online by
logging into your eReturns account on the AEC’s website at www.aec.gov.au.

The return should be amended by 12 March 2013.

Should you have any queries in relation to this review, please do not hesitate to contact
me on (02) 6271 4745 or email us at: fad@aec.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

[Signature Redacted]

Anna Jurkiewicz
Assistant Director - Compliance
Funding and Disclosure

25 February 2013
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